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Mitchinson Flight Centre and Transwest Air are excited to announce they have entered 
into an agreement for the preferential hiring of Mitchinson Commercial Pilot graduates. 
This agreement will give Commercial Pilot graduates a clear pathway to their next job and 
provides Transwest Air quality trained, locally sourced pilots in a challenging time for pilot 
recruitment.  
 
“This is another great opportunity for our Commercial Pilot graduates to immediately find 
employment in their chosen field.” stated Dan Glass, President of Mitchinson Flight 
Centre. “The growing pilot shortage has presented challenges for air operators to attract 
pilots and this agreement will help our graduates get that important first job.” 
 
“We’ve had a long standing relationship with Mitchinson and have hired many pilots from 
there over the years. This agreement now formalizes what we’ve been doing for decades 
- recruiting locally trained, well qualified pilots” said Kevin Barnett, Chief Pilot, Transwest 
Air.  
 
To get involved with this program, give Mitchinson Flight Centre a call to start your flight 
training or book your next flight at 306-244-6714. 
 


